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Growth Rooms Bookings 

These rules are made to avoid the problems we had before with the paper  
bookings and to avoid problems with transport of insects and other  deceases 
spreading between rooms and plants.  

1. Bookings of trays should be made in advance.  

- The room is open for bookings a total of three weeks. Two weeks before  and 
one week after the room has started.  

- During this time, you can book up to four trays per user.  

- You can book and delete your own bookings during this time.  

- When a room is available for bookings it will be announced by mail to  UPSC-all 
mailing list.  

2. After the bookings close you cannot book or delete bookings. - If you have 
booked trays and they are not used, you still have to pay  (no cancellation 
protection). 

- It is strictly forbidden to put in plants in the room if you don't  have a booking. - 
Retrospective bookings may be made in certain cases but it’s not recommended. 
Contact odlingsanläggningen@slu.se in this case. 

- Retrospective bookings will cost an extra fee.  

You can see your booked positions when logged in to the Growth Rooms 
application or on the printout at the growth room door.  

/Simon Birve 

webmaster@upsc.se 
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